‘Ez I RADTIO ORANGCGE COLUNTY, Inc.
Disueglaudjntel ANAHEIM, CALIFORNIA PROSPECT 4-5170 November 20, 1961

Mr, Maurice W. Nittler
1755 South Vallejo Street
Denver 23, Colorado

Dear Mr. Nittler:

We hereby confirm your reception report of October 22,
1961.

Thank you very much for your observations and we hope
you will catch us again sometime.

Sincerely,

cli£f aill

President and
General Manager

CG:nbh

dial 1120

LOS ANGELES OFFICES 1213 N. HIGHLAND AVE., HOLLYWOOD 38, CALIFORNIA HO 3-5621




